
From: whip4@brighthouse.com
To: Clerk General
Subject: Cut trade & travel with Texas
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 8:54:07 PM

Good evening,
 
I am a resident of Florida and a very concerned citizen of the United States. 
 
The residents & elected officials of Oregon have every right to their beliefs and opinions of
Abortions; however, you have no right to dictate what the rest of the country should believe.  Keep
your beliefs in your state and let the rest of us do as we believe.  Who gave you the right to legislate
your lack of morality on those that do not live in your state?  No one!!!!!
 
Please pass on this email to the Oregon City Council.
 
Sincerely and with passion for life,
Ruth Ann Whipkey
Clermont Florida
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